
Statement from the Parish Council regarding an error in the carry forward 
figure for 1.4.2019. 
"A new clerk/RFO took over the role on 1 April 2019 and realised the carry forward 
figure for 1.4.2019 had been overstated by £24.00  in the Annual Governance and 
Accountability Return by the previous clerk.) This has been rectified in the 2019/20 
Accounting Statements 
 


